Weekly Report # 21
Group 17
[bookmark: _GoBack]	This week was spent determining the best course of action to take in regard to the pressure sensor-arduino interface. First and foremost, hospital monitors were researched to determine if relevant sensors could be connected to a laptop, much like a hospital monitor. It was discovered that this is common practice. This was vital since we will have to connect our laptop to our pressure sensor.
	Of course, Dr. Bevan gave us a pressure-sensor to hospital monitor adapter. As mentioned before, this adapter will need to connect to our laptop. However, little information was known about the adapter. We then contacted the company that produces these adapters, and we are trying to figure out if there is another adapter that connects this to our laptop or if they can give us information on the channel outputs of the adapter. Additionally, Dr. Bevan mentioned he would contact the sales representative that sells the adapters to the hospital.
	Lastly, we met with Dr. Klaesner on 2/17 and he informed us that if we could determine the output channels of the adapter, we could hack the adapter to connect to our laptop.
